
Letter of Thanks 
jMmxswr nw mW nyy mUMh cuMimAW, id~qI ipE nw lorI auswr bwhvW[ 

 koeI rUVI jW kUVwdwn f`bw , jI AwieAW ikhw ku`iqAW qy kwvW[ 

sV jWdy ieh P`ul AMigAwirAW qyy, XUnIk hom ijhIAW jy nw hox QwvW, 

 l`K AsIs imly byshwirAW dI, ijhVw kry msUmW dyy isr CwvW[  

Mamta Foundation of Canada is very thankful to all our donors and volunteers  for their great support in 

raising funds for the construction of a new building called "Unique Home" for orphan and abandoned girls. 

This building is under construction and located on Nakodar Road, in Jalandhar City. This project is run by Bhai 

Ghanayya Ji Charitable Trust, Punjab. Last year in 2010, with the help of Mr. Sudarshan Bakshi and his Janta 

Sewak Society and with the support and donations by great donors like you, we were able to raise and send 

17,00000.00 (17 Lakhs) Indian rupees for this great cause. 

 This year in 2011, with the help of Mr. Harry Sharma and his Bhai Ghanaya International Charitable Society, 

Kuljit Singh Dhaliwal of Dhaliwal Banquet Hall, Surrey, B.C. and great donors like you, we have sent 

23,00000.00 (23 Lakhs) Indian rupees. 

 We have sent 40 Lakhs rupees in these two years for this Orphanage Ashram construction.   

 

We have also sent 1.5 Lakhs rupees to another orphan center named Joti Sarup Kanya Asra Society, Kharar, 

near Chandigarh. They did not have enough money to pay the rent for a 4 bedroom rented building, where 

they keep over 60 orphan, unwanted and abandoned girls. They also needed money for uniforms for the girls 

who go to school.  

Our great Thanks to Kuljit Singh Dhaliwal of Dhaliwal Banquet Hall, Surrey, B.C. for providing  

food catering and all hall facilities for more than 900 people free of any charge. 

We are very thankful to all Newspaper, Radio and TV media who supported this great cause by taking this 

issue to the public to support us. Thanks to AAA Video for movie and photography, Delta Wedding & Party 

Center for decorating the hall, Lady B. and Raminder Bhuller for stage coordination. Thanks to Gurdip Bhullar 

of  Gurdip art academy, AAA Qwali Group, Pawan Bhatia (Jamla Jatt), Rajan Aujla child singer, Shan-E-Punjab 

bhangra by children, Roop Babla and many more for entertainment songs and dance performances. 

Attached are the photocopies of the receipts for the money received by Bhai Ghanayya Ji Trust in Jalandhar 

and Joti Sarup Kanya Asra Society, Kharar, Punjab.  

 

Can you spare a few hours from your trip to India? 

When you go on your next trip to India, please spare a few hours and visit these places to see how your money 

is being utilized. Believe us, it is more insightful than a pilgrimage to visit these ashrams, where you can see 

the hope of life given to these unwanted, orphan and abandoned girls by your donations and contributions. 

Look in their eyes, you will feel the shower of blessings upon you by these angels.   

We thank you for your support for this great cause. 

Board of Directors 

Mamta Foundation of Canada 

Surrey, B.C. Canada 


